HAPPY NEW YEAR – January 2021 – HAPPY NEW YEAR						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
					1	2
Every Sunday: (Nursery Care Provided) 9:00am Sunday school for Adults on Zoom.us 11:00am Worship Service – Drive up until further notice 6:00pm Powerhouse at Night for Adults, Youth & Kids On Zoom.us for Youth & Children. Pastor's sermons will be on Facebook, YouTube & www.fbcnewman.org					Happy New Year to you all – may it be a year of health and revival!	
3	4	5	6	7	8	9
Tim Weimer will preach this AM Youth will meet on Zoom.us at 6pm		Mission Committee Planning Meeting	Women's Bible Study on Zoom at 10:30am Evening Prayer Meeting on Zoom	Men's Group on	Church Cleaning between 1pm – 3pm	
		on Zoom.us – 7pm	at 6:30pm	Zoom – 7pm		
10	11	12	13	14	15	16
Youth & Children will meet on Zoom.us at 6pm		Finance Committee Mtg. – 7pm on Zoom.us	See 01/06	See 01/07	See 01/08	
17	18	19	20	21	22	23
Youth & Children will meet on Zoom.us at 6pm	Martin Luther King Jr. Day	CMC Meeting – 7pm on Zoom.us	See 01/06	See 01/07	See 01/08	
24	25	26	27	28	29	30
Youth & Children will meet on Zoom.us at 6pm			Women's Bible Study on Zoom at 10:30am Quarterly Church Family Meeting via Zoom.us – 7pm	See 01/07	See 01/08	
31						
Youth & Children will meet on Zoom.us at 6pm						



FBCN Family News

www.fbcnewman.org

January 2021

Email us at: info@fbcnewman.org

910 R Street / P O Box 759, Newman, CA 95360 / (209) 862-2393 / Fax: (209) 862-2398

Happy New Year!

I am looking forward to what God has in store for all of us in 2021.

Our outdoor Sunday morning drive-in services will continue until our county is able to get out of the purple zone and back into the red zone. Pastor Tim Weimer will be speaking on January 3rd. I have already begun working on a series of messages from the first nine chapters of Proverbs. This series is entitled; "LIFE: Parental Guidance Advised." Lord willing, from January 10th until May 16th, we will be exploring the wisdom that God gave Solomon. Please pray with me that God will use this in our lives for our spiritual growth.

"Powerhouse" is moving onto "Zoom.us" until we are able to meet in person again. Pastor Tim Weimer will be "zooming" with the youth and my wife, Miriam Rempel, will be "zooming" with the children. I will continue to record my evening messages from the book of Matthew, "King Jesus Rules," onto YouTube, Facebook and the Church Website. So far, we have learned about the Advent of the King, in the first three chapters of Matthew. Now, in chapters 4-25, we will explore the Ministry and Mission of the King. Please take time to watch these scripture lessons online.

We have a prayer meeting each Wednesday night on Zoom at 6:30 pm. It lasts for about 40 minutes. I introduce the meeting by reading a scripture passage. Then we pray for the needs of the church and of the individuals who attend. Please join us!

I don't know how long we will be under Covid-19 restrictions. Please pray with me that the vaccines are effective and that we can get back to more in-person meetings soon. We will be announcing these meetings as soon as we are given the green light to do so. Until then, let's redeem the time by making the most of the technological opportunities we have.

My wife and I wish you and yours a very Happy New Year!

Yours in Him, Pastor Tim Rempel

Dearest Church Family,

As we are nearing the end of 2020, we would like to take the opportunity to thank every one of you that has generously given this year. Not only have you given of your finances, but of your time into making First Baptist Church of Newman such a wonderful place to come and learn God's Word and to be able to praise and serve Him for all He has done in our lives.

As you may know, in addition to being able to bring your Tithes & Offerings to the Church, we now have a new Online Giving Service Provider called <u>tith.ly</u>. You may give your tithes, offering's and even give to several designated funds, such as the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering or *Mission 2018*, for example.

When you go to www.fbcnewman.org you may select Give and you will be brought to the Online Giving form. If it is your first time giving through tith.ly, you will need to sign-up; this is an extremely easy process, similar to what you did with PushPay. Please note that on the tith.ly Giving Form there is a box marked "Cover Fees". By checking this box you will be able to cover the processing fees associated with your tithe or offering, and the Church will then receive the full amount of your intended gift.

You may also add Tithe.ly to your computer or cell phone by downloading their app, and once you have it open it's easy to create your account. Then you simply search for First Baptist Church of Newman, CA to begin. We thank you for your gifts, tithes and offerings that allow FBC, Newman to continue in ministry to the Westside.

May God Bless You all, Your Treasurer & Finance Committee